
 

 

 

 

 

July 2019 

Dear Student 

Arrangements for GCSE Results Day/6th Form Enrolment 

 Collect your GCSE results on Thursday 22nd August before 12.30pm. 
   

 If you achieve the appropriate grades for your chosen subjects, one of the sixth form team will 
enrol you onto those courses. If you do not achieve the appropriate results we will not be able to 
enrol you (see Year 12 entrance criteria).  Miss McGowan, the careers adviser, will be available 
too. 

 This will be the time to discuss any changes you wish to make in your subject choices.  

Please be advised that, in order to be able to enrol onto your chosen courses, it is important that you 

enrol at this time.   

If for any reason you are unable to attend enrolment please email: 

r.reynolds@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk to discuss other arrangements. 

If enrolment is left until the first week in September it is possible that some courses may be full. 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 

Sincerely  

 

M.A. Nutt 

Associate Principal – Sixth Form 
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